
 

Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board Agenda 4 June 2003 

 
12. PROPOSED NEW ROAD NAMES  
 

Officer responsible Author 
Environmental Services  Manager Bob Pritchard,     DDI 3711 644 

Corporate Plan Output:  Subdivisions 

 
 The purpose of this report is to obtain the approval by the Board of several new Road names. 

Road name approvals are delegated to Community Boards. It is important that approved names 
will not duplicate or be similar to existing names.  

 
All names submitted have been checked by Council and NZ Post for duplication. 
  

 1/ 180 Milns Road  Brian Gillman Limited 
 This subdivision will create four new roads serving a total of eighty-three new residential 

allotments. 
 The subdivision is situated at the corner of Sparks Road and Milns Road.  The main access 

road into the subdivision is proposed to be Six Silvers Avenue, as there are six silver birch trees 
at the entrance to the subdivision, the roadway will be flanked by trees and centre islands giving 
an ‘avenue’ effect. The remaining three names proposed, Sentinel Place, Shield Place and 
Armour Place are connected with English heritage and “Courts and Castles” the three roads are 
all cul de sacs.  

 
 A copy of the subdivisional plan is attached for the Board’s information. 
 

Recommendation: That the Community Board approve the following names for the new 
subdivision at Milns Road/Sparks Road: 

 
! Six Silvers Avenue 
! Sentinel Place 
! Shield Place 
! Armour Place 

 
Chairperson’s 
Recommendation: That the Officer’s recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


